
 
From: Samira Abukar < >  
Sent: 2022/12/05 10:17 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Ambrico, Angelo <Angelo.Ambrico@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Building of Mosque- Register to Speak 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Dear City of Brampton and Mr Ambrico,  
 
As a resident of this community for over 15 years, I’d like to be able to speak in personal  on my 
thoughts on this wonderful plan to expand our faith communities within this city. As someone who lives 
among my Christian, Sikh, Hindu and Bhuddist brothers and sisters, I can say that I am proud of our city 
for embracing a community of understanding. Bringing in a future for our children of one that creates 
compassion and mercy. One where we are able to educate and create bonds of unity. This is what will 
help to strengthen us ultimately rather than division due to ignorance or misinformation. 
 
As someone who has worked as a health care worker for the past 10 years and tirelessly through the 
pandemic, I am proud to be giving back to this city and it’s residents. When our help was required many 
of us stepped up. I would like to be able to attend this meeting on Monday at Brampton City Hall. I look 
to seeing you soon. Please consider this as my pre-registration to speak. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Samira Abukar  
 


